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Issue 13 
 

 12th June 

 2024 

School Games (Sports Day) 

 

Value of the month  

June’s Value is Uniqueness and the stories used to support this are In the 

Beginning (Genesis 1)  A flood and a promise (Genesis 6-9) 

SUCCESSFUL- Please see the website for a list of the values used. 
 

Dates for the term 

12th and 14th June Father’s Day PTA presents 

17th June Yr 3/5 Skreens Park 

18th June Yr 1/2 Skreens Park 

19th June Yr 4/6 Stanborough  

21st June Yr 6 Triathlon 

24th June Sports Day 10am to 1pm 

2nd July Foundation stage trip -Mountfitchet Castle 

6th July PTA fete (13th reserve day) 1pm to 4pm 

w/c 8th July Yr 6 Bikeability 

11th July Transition Day 

16th July Yr 5/6 9.30 and 1.30 productions 

17th July Yr 3/4 9.30 and 1.30 productions 

17th July Year 5 Grittleton House meeting 3pm 

17th July Yr 6 Barbecue 6-8pm 

19th July Yr 6 Leavers church 12.45, Hall 1.15 

19th July Finish 2pm 
 

 

Sports Day – Monday 24th June 

Please see attached letter with all the information you need for this popular 

event. 

 

Young Carers Week 10th to 16th June 

As this week is Carers Week, Herts County Council are supporting Carers in 

Hertfordshire by raising the profile of Young Carers – many of whom are 

attending school but yet to be identified as a Young Carer. Please see attached 

poster. 

 

Dinner Debts 

We still have a large number of significant dinner debts outstanding.  Please 

can I request that you bring your accounts up to date as soon as possible and 

maintain a credit balance.  This will help the office in the busy run up to the 

end of term. 

 

Village playground closed 24th June to 3rd July 

The Parish Council are replacing the playground and have informed us it will be 

closed between the above dates.  There will also be no access through the 

playground while the work takes place. Thank you for your understanding. 

 

 

Yours sincerely    

Mrs M. J. West     

Headteacher 
 

 


